
Red Barn Home & Craft Show
Saturday September 17th, 2022

9 am - 5 pm
Greene County Fairgrounds

Facility Address: 601 E Lincoln Way, Jefferson Iowa
Mailing Address: 650 190th St, Scranton, Iowa 51462
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Greetings from the Greene County Fair Association!
We are excited to host the Red Barn Home and Craft Show again. The Craft Show will be held
in September on Saturday, September 17, 2022. We hope you will choose to be with us!

Please read the following information regarding the 2022 Red Barn Home and Craft Show

> Red Barn Home and Craft Show is located at the Greene County Fairgrounds, 601 E Lincoln Way,
Jefferson, Iowa.

> Check in / Set up time will be Friday, September 16th from 4pm to 7pm and Saturday the 17th
from 6:30am to 8:45am.

> Vendor Parking will be on the East side. Please move vehicles when finished unloading.
Arrangements can be made for handicapped, storage vehicles, etc.

> Booths include 1 table and 2 chairs. Additional may be available for a small fee.
> Check in will be inside the west door of Clover Hall.
> No duplicated direct sale vendors (ie, one Pampered Chef, one Mary Kay, etc) allowed.
> Vendor application and payment deadline (without penalty) is August 1, 2022.
> No guarantee on booth location. We will do our best to locate you near electricity if required.

Please make sure, if you need electricity, you bring your own drop cords and non-marking tape or
other covers for securing cords.

> Please note not all inside spaces are climate controlled. Please indicate on the application if there
are issues relating to climate controlled concerns.

> No attaching anything directly to the walls of Clover Hall. Hooks are available around the room
to hang your displays.

> Your booth must be set up by 8:45am Saturday, ready for business before the doors open.
> Doors open promptly at 9am on Saturday.
> NO ADMISSION FEE will be charged for CUSTOMERS! Please help spread the word!
> Food vendors will be available on site.
> Tear down starts at 5:15pm on Saturday - NO EARLY TEARDOWNS!

Every effort is being made to have the 2022 Red Barn Craft Show in September, but remember that
Covid-19 is still a fluid situation. Thank You in advance for your understanding!

If you have any questions, please contact us via email at redbarn@greenecountyiowafair.com
or you may call the Fair at 515.386.4317 and choose the Red Barn - option #3,
or call Sara Etherton at 515.370.1752 or Joyce Rasmussen at 515.210.9565.

Visit Facebook at Red Barn Home and Craft Show.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you in September!


